
PTO NEWSLETTER, 12-22-2016 
 
Hello CRA Students and Parents! 
 
The Perspectives Contest is right around the corner! And we're excited to announce this year's Theme! 
(Just in case you want to get started over the Christmas break.) The 2017 theme is: 
 

Remember When... 
 
You can enter in any of the following categories: visual arts, 3D art, literature, music, dance, or film. 
Entries will be due Friday morning, February 3rd.  
 
A fantastic crew of art professionals will be judging your work again, and interpretation of the theme 
counts! So start thinking, start reflecting, start remembering. And let that creativity flow! We are hoping 
to see more entries in the categories of music, literature, and dance this time. More info after the New 
Year! 
 
Questions: Contact Catherine Arveseth: cath.arveseth@gmail.com 
 
Student Directories 
At the beginning of the year, parents had the opportunity to purchase a Student Directory. After 
a few printing problems, they are finally ready and are being sent home today with students.  If 
you pre-purchased a directory, then it should be coming home with your child.  If you did not 
purchase a directory and would like one, there are a few extra in the office for purchase.  They 
are $5.00.  If you have any questions, contact Becky Benham at 
bbenham@canyonrimacademy.org.       

 
Volunteer Hours 
Please report any volunteer hours you have accumulated since the beginning of school that  were not 
written in the front office or outside of your child's classroom.  Please email them to 
nicolehandy@gmail.com. These hours include any time you have spent on school activities--both 
preparing and actually being at the school. You also get to count the hours of anyone who is babysitting 
a younger child while you volunteer.   
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